Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Region 1"
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
Da_gupan City

November 26, 2018

ADVISORY

The Orientation and Re-Orientation of DepEd Assessment Policies scheduled on
November 28, 2018 is postponed tentatively due to overlapping activities. Another
memorandum regarding of the new schedule will be released soon.

Immediate dissemination to all concerned participants on thisymatter is desired.

GAYONG, CESO {1
Schools Division Superintende
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